
 
 

May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Coast Highway Sidewalk Gap Closure, Dana Point, CA in fiscal 

year 2026. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Dana Point, located at 33282 Golden 

Lantern Suite 212, Dana Point, CA. The funding would install a missing sidewalk on the inland 

side of Coast Highway from Palisades Drive and Beach Road to approximately 1,100 linear feet 

north to allow for better pedestrian connectivity to Capistrano Beach. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would support safe pedestrian 

access to local businesses and Capistrano Beach, a key economic driver in the community. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 

authorized in 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


